
An update from Quality 
Assurance Department

Dear Students,

The update for last week focused on ‘IT Acceptable Use Policy & e-Safety 

Procedures’.

The aim of this policy is to ensure that the IT facilities of Nelson College 

London are used safely, lawfully and equitably. 

The update for this week focuses on ‘Open Door Policy’.

The aim of this policy is to encourage open communication and discussion 

between students, staff, team members and managers.  

Purnima  Mehta

Quality Assurance Manager

Nelson College London

The link to the policy on NCL website is as follows:
https://nelsoncollege.ac.uk/sites/default/files/inline-files/Open%20Door%20Policy%200.5%20PM.pdf

https://nelsoncollege.ac.uk/sites/default/files/inline-files/Open Door Policy 0.5 PM.pdf

